
THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP
September 10, 2017

Silent Meditation: “Starting a Bible reading plan is like starting a new diet…Changing 
your diet takes discipline.”

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP
Prelude

*THE LIGHT OF CHRIST

Welcome and Announcements
                                    

Introit “We Will Glorify”                                Choir
 

*Opening Hymn “God Has Spoken by His Prophets”                            No. 407

*CALL TO WORSHIP (RESPONSIVELY)                             
Leader: O sing to the Lord a new song; sing to the Lord, all the earth.
People: Sing to the Lord, bless his name; tell of his salvation from day to day.
Leader: Declare his glory among the nations, his marvelous works among all the 

peoples.
People: For great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised; he is to be revered above 

all others.
                               Psalm 96:1-4

*Invocation and Lord’s Prayer              (“Debts”)

*Gloria Patri    No. 813
Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Ghost; as it was in the beginning, is 
now and ever shall be world without end.  Amen. Amen.
 
HEARING THE WORD  
Scripture Reading Psalm 119:1-16 O.T. Pg. 529     

Anthem “Welcome Home”                                Choir

Children’s Chat                          
                        

Mission Moment World Mission Offering

Our Tithes and Offerings

Offertory

*The Doxology    No. 815
Praise God from whom all blessings flow. Praise Him, all creatures here below. Praise Him 
above, ye heavenly host. Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost. Amen.

*The Prayer of Dedication

*Hymn of Inspiration “Thy Word”                                        No. 184

Congregational Joys and Concerns

Silent Meditation and Pastoral Prayer

Prayer Response “Hear Our Prayer, O Lord”
     

Sermon Text 2 Timothy 3:10-17; 4:1-5                    N. T. Pg. 188

Sermon “The 3 R’s of Faith - #1; Reading”        

GOING FORTH TO SERVE
*Closing Hymn “Wonderful Words of Life”                            No. 406

*Benediction

*Response “Threefold Amen”

*Postlude

*The congregation is invited to stand.
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THIS WEEK IN OUR CHURCH
 SEPTEMBER 10, 2017

Sunday, September 10
8:30 a.m.   Continental Breakfast and R.E.A.D. registration
10:00 a.m. Worship
10:00 a.m. Bible R.E.A.D.
11:00 a.m. Coffee Hour
11:15 a.m. Mission Board
12:45 p.m. Village
Monday, September 11          
7:00 p.m.  Executive Board
7:00 p.m.  Quilting
Tuesday, September 12 
Wednesday, September 13
7:00 a.m.  Men’s Prayer Breakfast in the Lower Vestry
7:00 p.m.  Choir
7:00 p.m.  Boy Scouts
Thursday, September 14
2:30 p.m.  Cortland Place
7:00 p.m.  Men’s Bible Study in Church Office
7:00 p.m.  Free at Last
Friday, September 15
9:00-2:00   Thrift Shop
10:30 a.m. Brookdale
Saturday, September 16
9:00-Noon   Thrift Shop

REMINDER – Please refrain from bringing anything liquid into the Sanctuary other than bottled 
water and baby formula. Please silence cell phones prior to the beginning of the worship service.
SOUPS ON! Are you going to visit a shut-in? Do you know someone who is ill? Please take one of 
our soups from the freezer when you go on a visit. Some soups are available in the lower vestry 
freezer and more are upstairs in the big freezer. Help yourself.

YOUTH OVERNIGHT RETREAT – Kelly Woolmington would like to thank everyone that 
helped make the Youth Overnight Retreat a success. We had 12 youth and 9 adults in all. We 
camped out in the Lower Vestry. The kids had a blast making food, playing team games, listening to 
great storytelling, watching a movie, and touring the Thrift Shop and learning how it works. The 
transition from a traditional VBS to an Overnight Retreat was a good move. Talking with the kids, 
they enjoyed the Overnight and would like to do it again. Thank you again Elizabeth, Shelly, 
Priscilla, Rick, Sandy, Paula, Mark, and Matthew.

MISSION BOARD – will meet this morning following the worship service.

CHOIR – The Greenville Baptist Church Choir started rehearsals on Wednesday, August 
30th at 7:00 p.m. If you are interested in joining our wonderful group and you have not 
already spoken to someone, please just ask one of us. The choir requires a commitment, but 
remember the commitment is to God.

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY – will start Thursday, September 14th at 7:00 p.m. in the church 
office. We will study “John”, using a book by N. T. Wright. If you are interested in joining 
our group, the only requirement is your love of God and His Word. Please see one of our 
current members.

REGIONAL ALL CHURCH WORSHIP – Sunday, September 24 at 3:00 pm at Ebenezer 
Baptist Church, 475 Cranston Street, Providence. Make plans to attend the annual All 
Church Worship service. Our guest preacher will be Rev. Dr. Jeffrey Haggray, Executive 
Director of our American Baptist Home Mission Societies. Come and enjoy vibrant worship, 
challenging preaching, and joyous fellowship!

American Baptist Churches USA General Secretary the Rev. Dr. Lee B. Spitzer invites all 
congregations to donate generously to One Great Hour of Sharing (OGHS) in response to 
the destruction caused by Hurricane Harvey in Texas and Louisiana.
If you would like to give, please make a check to Greenville Baptist Church and write 
“Hurricane Harvey” in the memo.
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